


Takeley (and I also another planning application for even more residential housing in this 
residential area behind Great Hallingbury Manor. This all reflects that the infrastructure and 
nature of the area is very much that of residential and a place to live in, and certainly not for 
an "open logistic facility" with its three digit parking capacity and all the HGVs at all times. The 
state of the road is ever suffering with current level of goods traffic and indicative that the 
demands on the infrastructure all already at, if not beyond, reasonable and acceptable vehicle 
use. The planned housing will add to it. Any local will tell you how the traffic builds up 
considerably at peak times and can be gridlocked, with queues stretching far down the 
Dunmow Road. The extra housing already planned and being built will already be making that 
worse.  
The traffic will presumably be 24/7, including large lorries, as well as the workforce; at last 
estimates for this development being up to 500 vehicle movements per day. This is not 
commensurate with a residential area. 
My understanding that the land is protected by law and was pre-emptively cleared before a 
previous planning application, whether legally or not, so that the state of the land was 
compromised. Rather than the new facility, the site should be restored, as far as possible, and 
for as long as it takes, to its former state. 

 
Kind regards  

  

 




